
CRC offering student scholarships 
Issued: Feb. 22, 2019 
 
The Village's Community Resources Commission will award five high school 
graduates living in Tinley Park with $1,000 scholarships to the school or 
university of their choice, including vocational or technical schools such as 
trade, technology and beauty. 
 
A significant emphasis of the scholarship will be the student's service to the 
community. Other factors such as academic achievement will also be 
considered. 
 
Applications are due March 31 and are available during normal business 
hours in the Clerk's Office at Tinley Park Village Hall, 16250 S. Oak Park Ave. 
Good luck to all who apply! 


